Sent: Monday, July 14, 2008 8:34 AM
To: Perry, Michael
Subject: RE: Thank You

Thank you! We at AHM never even got an explanation. We in the RLG appreciate what you and the bank did for us in the midst of our crisis. I know that
this world is a small one and this industry is even smaller. I am sure that we will be crossing paths again. Good luck.



